
          

                                                                    12 October 2023 
Dear  

ATISN 19133 – Cenin projects. 

Thank you for your request submitted on 5 October, which I received on 6 October 
2023.   
 
Information requested 
 
Your request asks for:  
 

• All/any ecological survey reports conducted by, or on behalf of Cenin, on the 
sites of common land outlined in the Cenin booklet in respect of: 

o Junction 36 Transport Hub; 
o Y’n Y Waun Solar; and 
o Mynydd Y Gaer Wind. 

 

• You also asked if we could inform you of the date on which the company logo 
was given Royal approval. 

 
The request you sent me contains personal information about you - for example, 
your name, and home address. The Welsh Government will be the data processor 
for this information and, in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation, 
it will be processed in order to fulfil our public task and meet our legal obligations 
under the Act to provide you with a response. We will only use this personal 
information to deal with your request and any matters which arise as a result of it. 
We will keep your personal information and all other information relating to your 
request for three years from the date on which your request is finally closed.  Your 
personal information will then be disposed of securely. 
 
 
Our response 
 
Following a search of our paper and electronic records, no information in respect of 
the projects you have listed has, to date, been submitted on any of the projects and 
we would hold no information as to how, or why, an organisation could display Royal 
approval.  
 
Next steps 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at: Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     

mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales


 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF  
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a 
complaint until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 


